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Carols and mince pies at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Thursday 23 December, our residents and staff at The Old Downs Residential Care Home joined in for some Christmas

carols.

Our volunteer Mo played the piano for us and also kindly made a cuddly toy for each of our residents which we displayed on the

table next to her - what an amazing gesture from a very talented lady. Thank you so much Mo!
We all enjoyed some delicious mince pies and warming mulled wine afterwards.

What a wonderful festive get together!
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